
 
 

 
 
         

                                       
 

 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Introduction…  For 
being the shortest 
month of the year, it 
seemed like February 
lasted forever! And we 
only had 2 weeks of 
school because the 
month started with 
winter break! It was 
great to get back to 
school and to get back 
to normal teaching. 
 
In English Language,  
finished our novel study 
of Anne of Green 
Gables by writing a 
compare and contrast 
of Anne Shirley (Anne of 
Green Gables) and 
Mary Lennox (The 
Secret Garden). We 
resumed spelling 
lessons and quizzes just 
in time to take a short 
break due to the 
spelling bee! We 
continued grammar 
lessons focussing on 
subject-verb 
agreement. We also 
continued practicing 

reading at individual 
levels and pace online 
at kidsa-z.com each 
Thursday. 
 
In Mathematics, we 
finished our study of 
geometry and began 
to improve our 
understanding of 
multiplication and 
division. 
 
In Social Studies, we will 
begin focusing our 
social studies lessons on 
the history and 
geography of Canada. 
 
In Science, we have 
continued learning and 
force and motion. 
 
In Art, we started to 
learn about different 
artists and their style of 
art. We began with Piet 
Mondrian and created 
an abstract piece 
similar to Mondrian’s 
style.  

Happy February!  
   

Ms. Sue 

IMPORTANT DATES: 
 

2 March – Spelling Bee – 
class competition 

9 March – Spelling Bee – 
school finals 

11 March – Math Day 
17 March – Saint Patrick’s 

Day 
21 March – First day of 

Spring 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 


